
School Council minutes 

30.12.23.  

We carried out some litter picking activities around the school grounds; wearing protective 

gloves, and using litter pickers. 

11.1.24. 

We designed and made signs for the dinner hall, encouraging good table manners and tidy 

eating! 

26.1.24. 

We looked around the school to see how tidy the cloakroom areas were! 

8.2.24. 

Mrs Grey thanked the School Council for all they had done, and they enjoyed playing outside 

together for 15 minutes, as a ‘thank you!’ 

 

29.2.24. 

Our new School Council met. We introduced ourselves as well as had our photo taken. We also 

made our School Council badges. 

7.3.24.  

We had an extra special job helping Miss Redmond with choosing our favourite potato 

characters that had been entered for the World Book Day competition. 

 

14.3.24. 

We went on a litter pick, with protective gloves and litter pickers. 

 

28.3.24. 

We did a survey of the contents of the class rubbish bins, and emailed Mrs Pagden to ask 

about the appropriate contents of the recycling bins in our classrooms. 

 

25.4.24. 

Following on from our World Earth Day, and from Mrs Pagden’s email, we designed and made 

posters to encourage our classes to use the recycling bins correctly, ie, paper, card and 

plastic milk bottles. 

 


